THE RIO CLUB 1 December 2024

21st Anniversary Priscilla Hall Memorial Golf Invitational



Since 2017, The RIO Club has been an enthusiastic sponsor of the Priscilla Hall Memorial Golf Tournament, and in 2024 was thrilled to participate in the 21st edition. John and Sarah Brown once again led the RIO team which managed a commendable 2nd place finish.





The event raised an incredible total of IDR 588,395,500, which will be dedicated to supporting the foundation's current and future projects, making a real difference in the lives of young Indonesian children. The RIO Club is absolutely proud to have been part of this remarkable achievement.

A huge congratulations to our lucky draw winner who won a 1-ounce platinum coin. What an incredible keepsake to remember this day by.



John Brown The RIO Club